06/03/19

Please join us for
5% Grade Orientation at

Madison Junior High School
Monday, August 26, 2019 from 5:30-6:15 p.m.

We would like to extend an invitation for you and your parents or guardians to 5" Grade
Orientation. This opportunity will provide you with a chance to meet or revisit some
classmates and teachers. You will become more comfortable with a new school and
have a chance to see where your classes will be held. Those of you that attended
“Step-up Day” will have a chance to see what you remember about finding your way
around the school. You will have time to ask questions and share your concerns about
starting in a new school with new expectations. This will give all of us a chance to meet
and start working together. We are looking forward to meeting you and hope that you

can make it on the 26™. The program will begin at 5:30 in the MJHS cafeteria.

Here is a list of materials you will need for your classes as you begin 5th grade:

English Language Arts 1 inch 3 ring binder, filler paper

Math 1 inch 3 ring binder, 8 dividers, 1 package of white-lined filler paper
Social Studies 1-subject spiral notebook

Music colored pencils optional

Physical Education Socks, Sneakers, Shorts or Sweatpants, T-shirts (no tank tops)

Please only bring roll-on/stick deodorant - no sprays

Students will also need a pair of earbuds or headphones that they can leave at school.
Students are expected to bring pencils and erasers to class daily.

If you would like to provide items for the classroom, we go through a lot of dry erase markers,
sticky notes, glue sticks, Crayola markers, colored pencils, Sharpies, zip-lock sandwich bags,
and paper cups. Thank you.

Enjoy your summer,
Your Fifth Grade Teachers



